Weekly Info for parents & carers
04.05.21
1st Half term topic…….’Growing’
	Theme this week:  –  Lifecycle of a Bean

	The role play area will be a garden shed, complete with wheelbarrows and lawnmowers! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children will be invited to create an imaginary bean picture. We do these every year and they are always lovely and the ideas the children come up with are always so imaginative & creative. These will be kept for our wall display. We will also be conducting a bean experiment – 3 beans and 3 different growing conditions. We will be continuing to monitor the experiment, in the coming weeks, so children can see the results.  

	Reminders 

	Please remember to use your child’s Blue communication book to let us know of any news/info. Also check them regularly for staff’s comments and initial when you have read them.

	News

	Staff news!
Mrs Emma Jepson, has decided to move onto pastures new. She is remaining with us until the end of the summer term, to see her key children off to school, which is great!
This week we welcome a new face Chris Naidu, he starts on Tuesday and I’m sure along with us you will welcome him to our Rainbow family. 
Please see the attached info for more information on Chris. 

The weather has been lovely and sunny, so we will be making the most of our outside areas as much as possible. 
Therefore your child should arrive with a long lasting sun-cream already applied and a named sun hat. 
They should also have a long sleeved t-shirt/cardigan top to also protect their delicate skin.
Thank you for your support, we all want to make the most of and enjoy the sunshine, safely.



